
 

 

Date: April 16, 2023 

 

Dear Parents, Guardians and Students, 

 

Due to excessive heat, our Honourable Chief Minister has declared holidays 

from tomorrow. Therefore, we will not have the regular classes till further 

notice.  

 

 

I appeal to all our students to stay at home and do personal study as much as 

possible. As soon as the Government gives us the permission, we will reopen 

the School. 

 

 

 

Fr. Dr. Maria Joseph Savariappan SJ, 
Principal 

 

Cell :  7318761888; 8250961832 

Email :  sxsbwn@gmail.com 

Website :  www.sxs-bwn.org 

School Code : WB006 

The Principal 
St. Xavier’s School 
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